
December 2, 2022
2023 New Year’s Party
Dear Members,
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. 
We are pleased to announce that we will be holding our annual "2023 New Year's Party" as follows. 

We will be holding a lucky draw with many prizes to be won. We would like to celebrate the beginning of a new year with you.

Please note that we may have to cancel the event depending on the spread of the infection. 

We ask for your understanding in advance. (In case of cancellation, we will refund your money in order.) 
We hope you will be able to join us.

Sincerely yours
Date & Time:
Friday, January 20th   18:30～20:00　

（Reception for participation 18:00~  Doors open at 18:15）

Venue:
RIHGA Royal Hotel Osaka  2F　“Sanraku Room”

Fees:
Member　\10,000 （non-member \12,000）

Children (elementary School and under) \4,000　U.S. Student \4,000

Fill in the form below and send back to us via fax or email no later than Wednesday, Jan. 11th.
We would appreciate receiving your sign-up fee through bank transfer by Wednesday, Jan.11th
*Cancellation should be made by also Wednesday, Jan.11th.
*The application form cannot be accepted after Jan. 11th because of the event operation. 


Mitsubishi UFJ Bank, Osaka-Eigyobu,
Account no. Futsuu Kouza 0277905, Account name: Osaka Nichibei Kyokai
We are looking forward to your participation and meeting you at the party. 
Sincerely,
Hidetaka　Yoshikawa
President, 
Japan-America Society of Osaka

Fax　06-7632-6591  Email  jaso@takara-net.com
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